COMMON COUNCIL May 22, 2017

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, May 22, 2017 in regular session.
The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided, and the
Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Mayor Long gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 members. Council Member Figert
was absent.

The minutes of the meeting held May 8, 2017 were approved as
circulated. Council Member Greene made a motion to accept the
minutes. Council Member Corn seconded the motion. On call of the roll

the vote was as follows:

6 Ayes
Motion Carried

OLD BUSINESS:

Compliance with Statement of Benefits (Personal Property) —
Martin Yale. Desiree Harnish was present to answer any questions.

NEW BUSINESS:

Ed Myers of Smartwatt Energy gave a presentation on their
findings to help save the city money.

OTHER BUSINESS:

Ware Wimberlee of The Wabash Public Library passed out
pamphlets for the summer activities.



REPORTS FROM LIAISONS:

Council Member Adams gave an update on Stormwater and the
Airport.

Council Member Schoening advised that a bid was accepted for
the shelter at the Honeywell Pool.

ADJOURN:

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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